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Shropshire Healthier Weight Strategy 2023-2028 Draft Consultation 

 

Members of the public and other stakeholders are invited to give their views on 

Shropshire’s draft Healthier Weight Strategy. 

Reducing obesity is a priority for Shropshire Council and Shropshire’s Integrated 

Care System and the draft strategy describes how we will work together to promote 

healthier weight for people of all ages, tackling the broader factors that impact on 

people’s health and wellbeing.  It reflects valuable feedback previously received from 

the public and stakeholders, alongside current evidence, national guidance and local 

data on the scale and impact of unhealthy weight in Shropshire. 

Please help by giving your views on the draft strategy and sharing the 

consultation link below with colleagues, friends and family! 

The formal draft consultation will run for 10 weeks, opening on Friday 30th June until 

Thursday 7th September 2023.   

Your views matter! To view the draft strategy and respond to the consultation please 

use the below link: 

https://www.shropshire.gov.uk/get-involved/healthier-weight-strategy-for-shropshire-2023-

2028-draft-strategy-consultation/  
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